
December 9, 1974 
 
Board met at the town hall. 

 
Swedin absent. 
 
Delano Tonsager showed his approval from state and county pollution control agencys 

and was granted a permit to build a barn, also a permit to remodel his house.  
 
Charles Wagaman was granted a permit to build a garage. 
 

Russel Partington was told of commercial ordinance requirements his snowmobile 
dealership would have to do business.  He was to contact neighbors if they had any 
objection and a public hearing would be held at town meeting in January. 
 

John Oden told of his plans for a subdivision.  He was told to get an ordinance book and 
check back. 
 
Bernie Grubisch showed plans for audio research building to be built on 6.6 acres to be 

annexed by Lakeville.  There was considerable discussion as to air traffic, type of 
manufacturing etc. 
 
On motion by Wacther, 2nd by Larson permit was granted on payment of permit fee 

subject to inspection by Lakeville inspector. 
 
Attorney Schmitz then presented a plan for future annexation by Lakeville.  After 
considerable discussion it was agreed to hold them to a south boundary of 225th St.  

Schmitz and Larson then went to Lakeville and they presented the plan to their council, 
as they were meeting that night too and waited for our proposal. 


